
Term 1 Week 3

Year 6 news A snapshot of our week
Stars: Emilia and Chloe

Bright Spark: Alyssa

Maths:  
This week, we have been learning about negative numbers.  The children have solved 
fluency, problem-solving and reasoning questions.  We have also been working on 
solving arithmetic questions.  In addition, the children have continued to focus on having 
a quick recall of the times tables.  

English:  
We have continued reading our class book, Letters from the Lighthouse, by Emma 
Carroll.  This week, the children wrote a descriptive piece about Budmouth Point – the 
village featured in the book.  The children also wrote a piece describing emotions; for 
this piece they focussed on using abstract nouns.  The children have also been practising 
their reading and comprehension skills.    

Science:  
In Science, the children learnt about reflection.  They worked in small groups to make 
their own periscopes.  After a bit of a rushed start, the children focussed well and read 
the instructions properly, which enabled them to successfully make a working periscope. 

Next Woodland Learning:  

Wednesday 11th October

Italian:  
The children practised using, ‘I like’ and ‘I don’t 
like’.  They also translated sentences.  

Latin:  
The children continued to build sentences using a 
variety of feminine and masculine words.  

RE:  
In RE, we discussed what type of text Genesis 1 is.  
We also spoke about the purpose of the text and 
who it was written for.  After watching a video 
about Cosmology, the children wrote about their 
own views.  

Woodland Learning:  
The children had a great Woodland 
Learning session on Monday!    


